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Tuesday 7th September 2021 
 

‘Year Group Welcome Talks’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At the start of each academic year, we host our annual ‘Year Group Welcome Talks’. These sessions offer 

you the opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher(s), their key stage leader and provides staff with a 

platform to share important information in relation to the year ahead.  

We have decided to host these evenings virtually again this year. Closer to the time, your child’s 

classteacher will circulate a link (via Dojo) enabling you to join the meeting. 

The table below outlines the dates and times of the scheduled meetings: 

Year Group: Date: Time: 

Reception Monday 13th September 17:00-17:45 

Year 1 Monday 13th September 16:00-16:45 

Year 2 Thursday 16th September 17:00-17:45 

Year 3 Wednesday 15th September 16:00-16:45 

Year 4 Wednesday 15th September 17:00-17:45 

Year 5 Friday 17th September 16:00-16:45 

Year 6 Friday 17th September 17:00-17:45 

 

We appreciate that parents’ commitments differ. Therefore, if you are unable to attend the meeting but 

would like access to the information shared, please contact your child’s classteacher directly via Dojo. 

The children have made a fantastic start to the Autumn Term and we are very much looking forward to the 

academic year ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. J. Gale 

Deputy Headteacher                                                                                                                                      

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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